Saturday 17th March 2018;

Hello!

Hope you're both well. I'm sure you've had a ton of weddings since mine (on a snowy 17th March) but |
just wanted to thank you both and all your teams for making our day so perfect! The barn looked stunning
and the food was incredible. The team went above and beyond in making sure everything ran smoothly. |
had the wedding of my dreams and despite the snow, everything fell into place perfectly.

I will recommend Hunsbury Hill to any of my friends getting married!

We're still living in the memories of our big day.

Massive thanks again, Anna and Dylan (Bride and Groom)

Saturday 17th March 2018;

Hi Sarah,

Firstly, I'd like to say what a wonderful time we had on Saturday for Anna's wedding at the Barns at
Hunsbury Hill (despite the snow). The place was absolutely ideal for the wedding and your staff were so
helpful. Sarah, managing the event, was on top of everything and the day was as memorable as we had
hoped it would be. Stuart's food was just brilliant, the people behind the bar were great, and the place
looked wonderful, so beautifully decked out. Thank you for all your help in making this the best day of
my daughter's life!

Please feel free to use any of them above in your marketing material. We couldn't have asked for anything
better.

Thanks again.

Kind regards and a best wishes — Justin (Father of the Bride)

Thursday 29th March 2018;

We would like to thank Stuart (at Impressions Caterers), Sarah and Hayley for making our big day (29
March 2018) such a success! It was a smooth and pleasant experience from the beginning of the planning
to the end of the big day! Sarah was our first point of contact at The Barns, and she explained all the
packages and finer details of what they offer. She was very prompt in responding to all communications
throughout the wedding planning and was very informative. Sarah also kindly recommended external
suppliers which was a great help! We can't thank her enough! Stuart was very clear and thorough when it
came down to the catering and order of the day. He managed all expectations and was very
accommodating with the menu options. He was also very flexible with the venue layout and all other
requirements we had. (Thank you for restocking the jagers and tequilas for us ;) ) Overall, the venue itself
was beautiful with or without decorations. We appreciated all the maintenance and structural updates that
were made as we can see they've done this to ensure all their customers experience at The Barns is pleasant
and memorable! Thank you team for all the hard work and effort in making our big day special! All our
friends and family enjoyed themselves. A&A (Bride and Groom)

Saturday 31st March 2018;

Thank you so much to Stuart, Sarah, Hayley, and everyone else who played a part in making our special
day come together. Chloe and | had a truly incredible day and it was made all the more memorable by
having such wonderful people behind the scenes arranging everything and making sure all was as it should
be. We both truly appreciate the hard work and effort put into it all! Again, thank you so much x (Groom —
Rob)

Saturday 14th April 2018;
Thank you so much! We had the best day!!!! Everyone loved it and the sun shone! xx Sarah Moss
comment on Facebook (Bride)

Saturday 14th April 2018;
Beautiful venue, thank you for all your hard work. Food amazing xx
Gillian Trench comment on Facebook

Friday 4th May 2018;
We all had a great day and our guests commented what a lovely venue The Barns is xx
Angie Brackett comment on Facebook (Brides Mum)

Friday 4™ May 2018;

Hello Sarah, Stuart, Hayley and Sarah from Style Events

Just wanted to thank you all so much for our beautiful wedding day last week (4th May), the food was
delicious, the venue decoration was amazing and we had the best time! All our guests were very
complimentary of how lovely The Barns is and how much they enjoyed themselves! Thank you for such
happy memories, we will treasure them forever.

With best wishes

Sarah and Ben Hutchinson (Bride and Groom)



Saturday 5th May 2018;

Hi Sarah,

Thank you so much for all your help in the lead up to our wedding. It all went so well yesterday, everyone
enjoyed themselves.

Many thanks,

Lorna Robinson (Bride)

Saturday 5™ May 2018;
Fantastic wedding venue, Really a wonderful occasion
Enid Robinson comment on Facebook



